
Annex B Bishopthorpe Ward 
 

B1 
Location Junction of Beech Avenue and Neville Drive 
(raised by Ward Councillor on behalf of one resident) 

Nature of problem and requested solution 
Concerns about emergency access to properties around the green at  
the north of Neville Drive 

Background information 
Residential area where few properties (especially those around the 
green) have an off-street parking area.  There are no other restrictions in 
this area of Bishopthorpe and no other requests on file in this area 

Recommendation  
No Action.  Emergency vehicles may have to temporarily obstruct 
carriageway to attend a call out, but this is acceptable in this area. 
 

 
 
 

Cost: N/A 

 

 

 



Comments from Ward Councillor 
 
Cllr J Galvin: No comments received in writing. 
 
Councillor Galvin telephoned to discuss, he had no objections to the 
proposed recommendation of No Action 
 
 
 
 
 

 


